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Following the Agenda overleaf there will be a talk by Dr Janet Pennington entitled 

‘Sussex Inn Signs and their History’ 

Dr Pennington lives in Steyning and obtained her PhD through a thesis on the subject of 

this talk. 

Inn signs are a colourful addition to our urban and rural surroundings and they are still full 

of meaning in the 21st Century. 

Pulborough has ‘lost’ a number of pubs over the years and there will be a small photo 

display of former pubs and their sites now. 

These photographs are local examples of classic hanging pub signs. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Annual General Meeting of the Society 

will be held on  

Wednesday 9 March at 

2.30pm in the Village Hall  

Tea, coffee and biscuits included 



AGENDA 

1 Apologies for Absence 

2 Minutes of the AGM held on 4th March 2020 (no AGM in 2021) 

3 Chairman’s Report 

4 Treasurer’s Report and presentation of Annual Accounts – 2020 and 

2021 

5 Election of Officers and Committee  

6 Any other business 

f you haven’t yet had the chance to join/re-join the Society then this may be your 

opportunity  - we look forward to welcoming you then.   
 

Ian Ellis 

Chairman 

  

 

 

 

Interesting contrast – Pulborough has 3 pubs, whilst Amberley has 4! 

‘The Labouring Man’ (Coldwaltham) is the only one of 47,000 UK pubs to 

 bear this name 

 


